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Plans for the week

I planned to continue work on the L-System parser by adding the functionality for L-Systems to be read from a file.

Progress

I added the functionality for L-Systems to be input from a file. Currently, however, the parser only reads the heading and generates the start string. I have worked out a number of methods to read and parse the production rules and I will implement and test these next week.

I have done some research into a method of generalised mesh subdivision that Shaun found at the Vienna University of Technology. The papers I have looked at define a way to subdivide meshes using more than one technique during a single procedure. They also talk about more realistic ways to join more than one mesh together into a single one. This looks as though it may have merit, certainly more than my current method of sticking many meshes together in the same vertex field and hoping they won’t interfere with each other! More research is necessary but, at first glance, there appears to be possible integration with Graeme Tankard’s generalised cylinders.

I also started deeper research into Prusinkiewicz and Lane’s method for determining tree placement and density. They discuss many approaches in their paper and I plan to examine each in detail in order to decide on the best approach for my project.

Plans for next week

I will add the production rule parser to the L-System translator and test a couple of L-Systems with it. I will also continue my research into generalised mesh subdivision, generalised cylinders and plant placement algorithms.

